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GET Committee 

From: golfa <golfa@hawaiiantel.net> 

Sent: Monday, January 21, 2019 11:19 PM 

To: GET Committee 

Subject: David Goode confirmation 

To All Concerned, 

I am writing in support of David Goode for Director of Public Works for Maui County. I have known David for the past 

15 years, through my working career and the sport of golf. He has shown to be a perfectionist and responsible 

person in business and leisure. As a retired air conditioning journeyman, I have seen increased number of jobs with 

David's help through the Maui Contractors Association. Also, having the vision to see how much effort is needed to 

make our golf coures and parks more enjoyable. Please strongly consider David as part of the future of lifestyle on 

Maui. Thank you for your generous time. 

Aloha, 

Royden Heirakuji 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LIE smartphone 


